
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

WORK CONTINUES! 

We are continuing with ceiling install and adding window work in 

the basement, mudding, taping and window painting on 1st floor, 

and insulation and drywall on the 2nd floor. We have hit a huge 

milestone that mechanical, electrical, and plumbing rough in has 

been completed and passed inspection!!! As we move onto 

building finishes, we are excited to see the building really start to 

come together and look like a great space for Columbia County! 

WHAT’S NEXT 

Next, we are moving onto more painting and prepping for flooring 

on the 1st floor and mudding and taping on the 2nd floor, and the 

ADA ramp on the exterior. 
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Level One Window Painting 

Level Two Drywall Installation 
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